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Hello everyone, 

This is the final bulletin of this half term!  Well done to everyone who participated in Children’s 

Mental health Week last week.  Maisie shared her picture of the cookies she baked, Paige shared 

her bingo card, Delphie shared a lovely picture from her early morning walk and Charlie shared 

the images from his rainbow walk – fantastic work from all of you! 

Alongside the images from these students is some information about an amazing group that 

supports mental health and well being.  HSK youth are a group of young people, based in Cornwall, 

who have developed a mental health and wellbeing website – it’s definitely worth a look! 

https://www.startnowcornwall.org.uk 

I hope you all have a relaxing half term, have a break from your screens and Show My Homework 

and look after yourselves! 

Mrs Taylor 

 

 

Paige 7AS                      Maisie 7AS                      Delphie 7SW                  Charlie 7JH 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember that you can contact the TIS team at 

Penrice if you need to discuss any worries or 

anxieties you might be feeling.  You can do this by 

emailing me at ktaylor@penrice.org.uk 

 

 

https://www.startnowcornwall.org.uk/

